
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Avon Township is planning to resurface approximately 1.6 miles of Queens Road from County 
Road 9 to a point approximately a half mile north of County Road 155 (as shown on map below) 
this Summer.  Knife River Corporation will be the contractor in charge of the work.  The work is 
scheduled to begin this coming week and the Contractors will be reclaiming the existing bitumi-
nous surfacing, re-grading, and then paving a new bituminous surface.  The current roadway 
width is being maintained.   

Access to your driveway should be maintained during the project with only some short term de-
lays if the Contractor’s grading or paving equipment is working past your property.   

The project work is expected to take approximately two to three weeks.  

If you have any questions about the upcoming project please feel free to contact the Stantec 
team first. The contact information is provided on the left side of the page. 
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S T A N T E C   

E N G I N E E R I N G  

T E A M :  

• Jeremy Mathiasen 

(cell) 320.266.5232 

 

 

C O N T R A C T O R :  

K N I F E  R I V E R   

• Matt Otremba  
(office) 320.630.9963 

 

 

A V O N  T O W N S H I P :  

T O W N S H I P        

S U P E R V I S O R S  

• Craig Blonigen 

• Chad Klocker 

• Bryan Rassier 
 

2025 Project Overview 

Safety -  Please  

remember to stay a 

safe distance away 

from the construction 

equipment as the 

roadwork is        

completed. Although 

you may be able to 

see the construction 

workers, they may 

not be able to always 

see you. We want to 

make sure that  

everyone stays safe, 

including the children 

in the neighborhood, 

and any other     

pedestrians that may  

be near the work site.  

If you need to speak 

with a worker, please 

use the phone    

numbers above or 

wave someone over 

while keeping a safe 

distance away. 

Other Project Notes: 

• Garbage pickup and mail delivery should not be impacted by the project.  The Contractor 
will work to keep access for these services during the work. 

• Some minor delays may occur during the project and at times the crew may be working     
in front of your driveway. Please plan in advance if you are concerned about getting a  
vehicle, camper, or other items in and out of your driveway. 

• Please drive slowly through the active construction areas and keep it safe for the          
Contractors working. 


